
 
 
  
 
 
 
Dear all, 
 
Reed Exhibitions, organiser of Airport Show Dubai, have been closely monitoring the COVID-19 
Coronavirus crisis. In line with advice from the World Health Organisation, local and national health 
authorities in the UAE and with the health and safety of our customers as our number one priority, 
we have taken the decision to postpone Airport Show and its co-located events to later in the year.   
 
Airport Show will now take place on: 26-28 October 2020 
 
This is not a decision that has been taken lightly. We fully understand and appreciate the level of 
preparation and planning that is required to participate at an event like ours. The COVID-19 outbreak, 
related travel, and commercial restrictions make it too difficult to hold the show as planned. By 
holding the event later in the year, we will be able to deliver a safer and more valuable experience for 
all involved.   
 
There is no doubt that COVID-19 has and will severely affect our industry. However, we are confident 
that once we are through these challenging times, aviation will once again play its important role in 
supporting economic recovery efforts around the world.  
 
At this time, Airport Show is continuing to regularly engage with our international audience of aviation 
decision makers through our extensive online content, sharing essential information on new 
technologies, ideas and solutions that will help them with their recovery efforts, while supporting our 
exhibitors more than ever with personalised communication.  
 
We apologise for any inconvenience that this may cause and are grateful to our customers for all their 
support and constructive input during this challenging period.  
 
We will keep you informed if the situation changes further. Our thoughts are with all those affected 
in these difficult times. 
 
If you require any further clarification or information regarding this situation, please feel free to email 
us at info@theairportshow.com   
 
Stay safe and keep well.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Vasyl Zhygalo 
Managing Director – Reed Exhibitions Middle East 
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